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Agriculture and Environment Committee

From: Kelly Doughty 

Sent: Monday, 25 January 2016 9:22 AM

To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Subject:   RE: FW: Qld Racing Integrity Commission

Importance: Low

24th February, 2011 

To whom it may concern 

I'm writing to strongly oppose the Queensland Racing Integrity Commission Bill being 

passed as it will have a devastating effect on racing, breeding, country race clubs, jockeys, 

trainers, strappers, owners and local businesses. 

I do not support any section of this Bill as I don't believe it will improve or benefit the large 

number of Queensland industry employers, employees and businesses associated with this 

Industry. 

Regards 

Gary and Kelly Doughty 

Trainer, Breeder and Owner 

 

 

Gary and Kelly Doughty 

 

Benowa  Qld    4217  
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